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 To my fellow brothers and sisters in ATU 588 I would like to take this opportunity to welcome all the new 
operators and thank everyone for your continued support. 
 
To remain strong we need to express our concerns, needs and struggles and have active participation. Participation can 
come in many forms such as attending meetings, sitting on committees, doing volunteer projects with the union, or 
staying informed and simply sharing your thoughts by sending emails to our board.  We need to know your concerns,  
please be constructive, offer suggestions and solutions, but understand that the process is slow. 
 
As bus operators, we are providing a high level of courtesy and professionalism with a safe, accessible, interconnected 
and reliable transportation service.  We believe that public transportation is essential to the continued growth within 
the City of Regina.  

  
As employees, we seek shared success, respect each other, be considerate of each of your fellow members situation and 
give them the respect that they and their concerns deserve. 
 
We are an important part of Regina Transit and we can and will make this a successful partnership. The City of Regina 
can be very proud of having a great service with outstanding professional members of ATU Local 588 at the helm.  
 
Thank you for your support and I wish good luck to you all.  Your future looks bright and secure as we move ahead. 
 
Keep up the good work and drive safe. 
  
 
 
 
In Solidarity 
 

 
 

Don Baker  
President/Business Agent 
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